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RECEIVP

From: John Wasserman [john@johnwasserman.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2009 9:21 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Re: proposed outdoor wood-fired furnace/boiler regulations

"wsisgr

I support state regulation of outdoor wood-fired furnace/boiler units. I agree with the following
proposals.
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standards for efficiency.

New boilers must be installed at least a minimum of 150 feet from the nearest property line.

New boilers must have a permanently attached stack that must be at least 10 feet above ground and

Existing boilers that do not meet Phase 2 standards must also have a permanently attached stack that is
at least 10 feet above ground and extend at least two feet above the highest peak of the highest residence
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Only clean wood, wood pellets made from clean wood and certain home heating oil, natural gas or
propane fuels can be used in the boilers.

John Wasserman
3607 Tamarack Rd.
Renovo, PA 17764
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